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8th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome Back everyone! 
 
I hope you all had a peaceful and restful summer holiday; it is so wonderful to be back and to see so 
many happy faces returning to school, excited to see their friends and their teachers.  The first week has 
gone very well, with pupils adapting to their new classes and new routines.  Your child should have 
brought home their diary, timetable, and menu.  If they have not yet, please write a note in the diary or 
call us on 0207 237 3714.  
 
Important Dates for your Dairies 
Our term dates can be found on our website here: https://spa-education.org/spa-school-
bermondsey/news-and-dates-b/termdates  

• We will have an INSET day on Friday 24th October 2025 and our half term is the following week. 
• Pupils return to school on Monday 3rd November 2025 

• You will receive a letter this week with dates of our Welcome mornings.  These are 
opportunities to visit your child’s class and meet their teacher and class team.  

• Our first Parents Evening will be on Monday 10th November 2025.  
 
Picture Day 
Our school photographer will be onsite on Thursday 25th September taking photos of all students and 
staff.  A copy will be sent home to you at the beginning of October.  
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Georgina Quigley 
Head of School 


